
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date: January 26, 2024 

Subject: Supporting Practice Leaders Navigating Unfamiliar Waters: Leadership Through 

Change Learning Collaborative 
 
Dear Provider: 
 
Integrated Care DC is now accepting applications for its new learning collaborative,  Supporting Practice Leaders 
Navigating Unfamiliar Waters: Leadership Through Change. This four-month, eight-session series will supply 
leaders of District Medicaid practices with practical tools and approaches to help their organizations thrive as 
part of an integrated health system. 
  
AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia (DC) encourages you to join these small group sessions featuring a 
blend of technical assistance and peer support to explore innovative approaches and transform existing policies 
and practices. The collaborative will help providers seamlessly merge new information, tools, and strategies to 
propel their practice toward an integrated and financially sustainable health care model. Participants will receive 
group and individual technical assistance from subject matter experts and will have opportunities to learn and 
share with each other. 
  
Submit your application online at www.integratedcaredc.com by Friday, February 2 at 11:59 p.m. ET. For more 
information, contact Samantha Di Paola at sdipaola@healthmanagement.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
AmeriHealth Caritas DC 
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